
 
  
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 
Come out and support your Panther singers! This Tuesday evening in the PAC @ 6:30. 
Admission is free.  See you there. (Hernandez 12/5) 
 
Come out and support your Panther singers! This Tuesday evening in the PAC @ 6:30. 
Admission is free.  See you there. (Hernandez 12/5 
 
On the Spot is having their second improvised comedy show of the season this Friday at 7pm in 
the Performing Arts Center! Tickets are only $5. Enjoy great entertainment for all ages! (Harwin 
12/5) 
 

         CLUB INFORMATION 
 
Hey FCCLA members, come join us at our meeting this Tuesday December 6th in room 313 for 
our last meeting of the semester, we will be taking our yearbook pictures as well. We hope to see 
you there! (Montanez 12/1-5) 
 
The Resource Family Student Support Team Club will start a SOCK DRIVE on Monday to 
donate to foster and adoptive families for the holidays. Please come by the front office or room 
455 if you would like to donate any socks.  Any size of new socks are appreciated. (Leornas 
12/2, 12/5) 
 
Drama club meeting Tuesday in room 202! We will be talking about winter faire and the drama 
holiday party! All are welcome! (Harwin 12/5) 
 
Hello Panthers. Are you interested in being part of PV's Folklorico? If so, please come by the 
center stage today, Monday, after school from 3 to 4 and meet the new director Ms. Chavela and 
pick up your permission slip. She will also be at the center stage tomorrow, Tuesday,  from 3 to 
5. After today, permission slips will be available in room 215 during the day. Practice will start 
this Wednesday after school. Can't wait to see you there. (Gabaldon 12/5) 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2022-23 Announcers  



The SHARe Club will meet on Tuesday at lunch in room 305 to finalize Winter Fair plans and 
take our club photo for the yearbook.  We hope all SHARe Club members can attend! (Collins 
12/5) 
 
 

COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 

Hey seniors! Are you still interested in applying to the Cal States? Many of the schools have 
extended their deadlines to December and January! This means you can still work and submit 
your application to the CSUs. If you haven't applied yet, come by the College and Career Center 
so we can help you fill out your application. The application can be completed in less than an 
hour, so we can have you submit as soon as possible. Don't wait till later, come by to receive 
help from Mr. Martinez and Ms. Teixeira in the College and Career Center! (J.Antonio 12/2-6) 
 
 

TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
SPORTS NEWS 

 
All football players and those interested in joining the football team for the 23/24 season, there 
will be a mandatory lunch meeting Wednesday in the gym. (Davis 12/1-7) 
 
Attention all Panthers that would like to be a part of the PV Swim Team!  There is a very 
important informational meeting in Coach Brafman's room 302 Tuesday December 6 at 
lunchtime.  Grab your lunch and hurry to room 302 Tuesday.   All level swimmers welcome! 
(Brafman, B. 12/5-6) 
 
 

WEEK IN SPORTS 
 

Team                  Start 

Freshman Boys Soccer @ Santa Ynez HS     3:30 

JV Boys Soccer @ Santa Ynez HS     5:15 

Var Boys Soccer @ Santa Ynez HS      7:00 

 

 

 



          “Good luck to all our Teams” 

 
OTHER 

 
Finals week is two weeks away! Need some help getting caught up on late work or need some 
extra tutoring? Link crew will be hosting after school tutoring this week Monday through 
Wednesday in room 614 and Thursday in 617 for an hour after school. (Minarik 12/5-8)  
 
The following Students are last week’s Panther Pride Card winners: Richard Decola, Jose 
Aguilar, and Zaira Gomez, please come up to the front office to claim your $10 gift card. (Read 
names twice) 


